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To Whom This May Concern: 
 
We have been informed by our supplier, SupHerb Farms of Turlock, CA (“SupHerb”), that out of abundance of 
caution it is voluntarily recalling one lot of its large cut cilantro (the “Lot”) as the Lot has the potential to be 
contaminated with small wood particles from a crop previously grown in the field utilized by SupHerb to grow 
the Lot.  The Lot was utilized in the production of SJS’s salsa products between 12/19/2024 to 3/17/2025.  
SupHerb is a long-time supplier to San Juan Salsa Co. (“SJS”) and complies with our Supplier Management 
Program including providing yearly 3rd party Food Safety Audits and Product Specifications.  SJS has had no 
issues with the product it has purchased from SupHerb to date.  
 
SupHerb has recommended SJS notify its customers of SupHerb’s voluntary recall of the Lot.  After thorough 
review of our manufacturing records, the varieties and “Best Before” dates for SJS’s products that potentially 
utilized the Lot are outlined below:   
 

1. Mild Salsa       March 3rd to May 23rd, 2025 
2. Medium Salsa     February 27th to May 22nd, 2025 
3. Hot Salsa       March 3rd to May 23rd, 2025 
4. Traditional Salsa     January 29th to April 23rd, 2025 
5. Pineapple Mango Salsa    March 24th to May 23rd, 2025 
6. Verde Salsa     January 21st to April 14th, 2025 
7. Mens Room Roasted Red Salsa   March 18th to May 22nd, 2025 
8. Costco 32 oz. Medium Salsa    February 27th to May 22nd, 2025 

 
SJS has not used the Lot in production since March 17, 2025, so no current product is involved in this voluntary 
recall from SupHerb.  For the avoidance of doubt, SJS has not received any notices or complaints from its 
customers concerning the Lot or any of SJS’s products that utilized the Lot.  SJS also believes its internal 
manufacturing process eliminates the potential for wood particles to be contained as the result of cilantro being 
utilized in its products.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Sandy Albright directly at sandy@sanjuansalsa.com. 
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